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WILBUR SCHOOL DISTRICT #200 

MISSION 
 

Wilbur School District believes in preparing all students to be productive, competent participants of 

society by providing a positive and effective learning environment where tradition and preparation meet 

the future. 

 

WE BELIEVE 

 

 That all kids can learn (high expectations) 

 In teaching the whole child (social, emotional, physical, intellectual, environmental) 

 In a positive learning environment (fun, dynamic, learner/outcome-centered) 

 In integrated instruction which values diversity (multi-ethnic, multi-ability, multi-interest, multi-

cultural curriculum) 

 In community involvement (expect action/implementation, value family, respect neighbor, desire 

consensus, participation in school) 

 That the school is the center of the community 

 In life long learning (birth to death) 

 That staff is the key to excellence 

 That up-to-date technology is necessary to prepare students for the future 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WILBUR SCHOOL DISTRICT #200 

ANNUAL REPORT CARD 2014-15 
 

 

Dear Parents and Patrons, 

 

This annual report allows us to share with you some academic, financial, student and staff information for 

the Wilbur elementary and secondary schools.  We hope you take the opportunity to review this 

information in order to have a better understanding of our school district and its operation.  Local and 

state academic information is also available online at: http//www.reportcard.ospi.k12.wa.us/.  Free access 

to this web site can be found at our local library. 

 

We encourage every patron in the Wilbur School District to be an active part of the educational process.  

Your input is always encouraged.  You receive an Action Gram in your newsletter.  Please feel free to let 

us know areas that you would like addressed or items you feel are working well and need to be continued.  

We appreciate the feedback.  We are very fortunate to live in a community like Wilbur where there is 

strong support for the students and the programs in our district.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Gaub 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


